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Attendance — Every day matters; every minute 
counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because 
we’re aiming for 97% attendance this year.  

This week’s attendance was 97.21%. Come on 
Stebon! 

Congratulations to  
Albert Einstein with a 99.33% record. 

Pyjamarama day 

Last Friday all the children and staff 
came to school in their pyjamas to help 
raise funds for the National Book Trust 
by supporting their Pyjamarama day. We 
brought in our favourite books from 
home and all enjoyed curling up in our 
pyjamas to read them in class! Thank you 
to everyone who supported the day. We 
raised a total of £317.70. Well done 
Stebon!   

Volunteers needed 
 

Poplar HARCA are looking for committed 
parent/carer volunteer to minimise the 

number of cars coming through Masjid Lane 
from September 2019 onward 

during  Stebon Primary and St Paul's Way 
Foundation drop off and pick up times.  

Stebon Primary have committed to offering 
free Breakfast club/after school club to any 

volunteers on days and times when 
volunteering, to manage the Bollards. If you 
would like to become a volunteer and attend 
the partnership meetings please e-mail or 

phone Chanel Ahmed, cahmed@pop-
edu.org  0207 987 4237.  
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Year 5 visit to Stepney City Farm  

This week, Year 5 went on a trip to Stepney City 
Farm where they learnt all about the importance 
of reducing, reusing and recycling. They were also 
able to meet and feed lots of different animals. 

It was a fantastic day for all the children.  

 

Eid Celebration 

On Thursday, our lovely parents 
enjoyed Eid celebrations during 

Coffee morning. 

Green Fingered Fridays starting next week!  

Do you like gardening? Whether you are 
experienced or a beginner ...  

we need your help to keep the Chelsea 
Garden looking beautiful. Join us on Fridays 
between 3:40 and 4:00 and come and pull up 

a weed or 2!  

See Catrin for any questions.  


